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24 February 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
By electronic filing and e-mail 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2011-0011 – THESL CDM - GEC submission on draft issues list 
 
Pursuant to P.O. 1 in this matter GEC offers the following submission on the draft issues list: 
 
While the question of the appropriateness of the budget for the nine proposed programs is 
included, there is need for an overarching issue as follows:  
 

The appropriateness of the CDM budget in its entirety.   
 
This is suggested to permit discussion of the adequacy (or inadequacy or excessiveness) of the 
budget including non-program specific aspects and in the event that the nine programs are 
found to be insufficient to meet the Directive and/or the Board’s objective “To promote energy 
conservation and energy efficiency in accordance with the policies of the Government of 
Ontario, including having regard to the consumer’s economic circumstances”.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: all parties 


